Memorandum of Understanding
Between the United States Postal Service
And the
American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO

RE: Bulk Mail Tech and Mailing Requirements Clerk Position Qualification - Extended

The parties agree that the Memorandum of Understanding, Re: Bulk Mail Tech and Mailing Requirements
Clerk Position Qualification, dated April 3, 2020, is extended through September 25, 2020.
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Rickey R. Dean Lamont Brooks
Manager, Contract Administration Director Clerk Craft
United States Postal Service American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO

Date: July 14, 2020



